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Graduate students in Professor Diane Hope's “Visual Communication” course 
attended the Visible Memories Conference at Syracuse University this past 
weekend. The conference explored "the intersections between visual culture and 
memory studies with particular focus on the ways in which memories are 
manifested and experienced in visible, material, or spatial form."  

  

Two CMT students, Charae Kopp and Alyx Vanderweel, chaired panels at the 
conference.  The trip was sponsored by the William A. Kern Endowment for 
Research in Communications. 
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